
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

Circular No. ISS/DP/17/2023-24        Date:  15/10/2023 

 

Dear parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

We have successfully completed the First Term Examinations and the answer scripts were 

shown to your ward on 4th  October 2023. To review the academic performance of your 

ward and to collect the Report Card, an OPEN HOUSE has been scheduled for the students 

from grades I to XII. 

Parents are requested to attend the PTM as per the given schedule. 

DAY & DATE CLASSES 

Wednesday, 18 /10/2023 VIII to XII 

Thursday, 19/10/2023 III to VII 

Sunday, 22/10/2023 I & II 

 

The class allotment for the same will be displayed in the quadrangle. Students should come 

in school uniform along with their parents for the PTM. 

Kindly ensure to clear the pending fees of your ward, on or before 18/10/2023. Also carry 

the payment slip while coming for the PTM. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

(Digitally signed by) 

Deepak Patankar 

Principal 


